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Congratulations to '
classes 4B & 4H \
" for 100% attendance this

week.
Whole school attendance
is 92.41% Road
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This week's sign is
10th July - Summer Show 'road!, for our Summer
-10am & 6pm Production next week! ‘

16" July - Year 6 Leavers
assembly - 10am
18th July - School closes for
Summer - 2pm

Summer Show
Y Thursday 10" July
10am & 6pm.




‘ Boat House Youth
’ (Ages S-13)

01253 804904

Polar Bears
Swimming Club
01253 751076 or

07948208765

Active Blackpool
07788353498
Sam’s Place (Age 15+)

07391604394
or
Iramshed 07948208765

Theatre
07852498427

Aiming Highe
01253 206448

Check out the FYi Directory online for
more activities



1C - Evie for her fantastic counting, number recognition and addition
skills! We are so impressed!

1P - Hela for her increased communication skills. Using a purposeful
action to express a need.

1B - Dakota for making good choices all week

1A - Mason for a fantastic week and for overcoming challenges with
support from an adult. Well done Mason.

1H - Parker for making some very positive choices this week.

2E - Cole for a great week of listening and sitting nicely.
2C - Eddie for always following the PCA Way.
2M - Jacob for a fantastic Year 7 transition day!
2R - Shaniya for presenting her work to the rest of the class.
2W - Redowan for a fantastic transition day.
2G - All of 2G for being sensible on their transition day.

2A - Mille for her fantastic attitude to school and managing
changes in routine.



3J - Millie for showing positive behavior on transport.

3H - Brooklyn for helping a new Pupil feel welcome and being kind during transition
day

3L - Tyler for outstanding poetry this week.
3C - Miley for 100% commitment to the Summer show and rehearsals.

3R - Jamie, Will and Michael for a great effort in the football tournament & Jamie-
Lee for showing great maturity this week.

3S - Isha for representing PCA in football and being a great goal keeper.
3T - Daisy for dealing with transition maturely.

3B - Alfie for his excellent resilience and positive attitude.

4M - William for being a superstar on transition day and every day!
4W - Charlie for welcoming Mrs Heywood to 4W!

4B - Courtney for her positive attitude.

5J - Jorja for a wonderful work experience in KS1.
5TG - Roman and Nathan for interacting positively during social time.

51 - Adrian for working incredibly hard in his work experience at Blackpool
Zoo.

5M - All 5M for having an amazing week of learning. They have all shown
maturity when discussing their next steps and been thoughtful, kind and
polite to each other. Well done 5M!



This week, we have been
working on strengthening and
developing our fine motor
skills in KS1. We have been =
loving the funky songs during
our dough disco sessions
where we work on
strengthening our muscles in
our hands. Then we chose what i‘

iV~

colours and pencils to use and
marked independently. Super \
work!

We dll really enjoyed our
McDonald’s and sat really
nicely!

2M were very lucky to go on a trip to the Space Centre this week. It was
funded by the Rotary Club, who joined us with playing in the soft play
and sensory areas! We all loved the ball pit, slide and swing the most.
=~  We then had McDonalds afterwards. It was incredibly tasty and we all
-
sat beautifully, showing our fantastic table manners!
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3L have been really busy studying Goodnight Mr
Tom. They have written a diary entry from the
perspective of Willie Beech. They have shown good
knowledge of the story. Following studying
historical poetry from WW1 and 2, they have
written poetry from a soldier’s perspective in the
trenches and from the perspective of an evacuee.
They were rewarded with a chocolate cake for such
fabulous writing!

Our year 10 pupils had a fantastic taster day as
year 11s. Lots of team building activities took
place including Lego therapy, portraits and a

very competitive game of monopoly. Pupils were
most excited to learn about what they will have
the opportunity to experience inyearlland how .

1

they can apply to become a year 11 Leader as a

L .

-
Prefect or Head Pupil. Some pupils were even ﬁ }

inspired to start working on their applications!



Students in Key Stage 5 enjoyed their
weekly session on the cycling track. They
were able to choose between riding
bicycles, tricycles, go karts and walking
round the 1 kilometre long track.
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Ingredients
450¢g minced turkey

1 small onion, very finely chopped
1 carrot, grated
50g sweetcorn

2 teaspoons dried mixed herbs
1 pinch ground black pepper
4 standard burger buns, cut in half
2 handfuls lettuce leaves

8 tomato slices




Cliocolate KS5

Bouquets

ENterprise

Refreshments

£10.00 each

Available at the P
Summer show =y /
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@ £3.50 each



Congratulations!

Lily has completed her Independent
Travel Training. She has worked
really hard to complete so quickly!

WELL DONE
VICTORIA

“OLYMPIC
STANDARD

Congratulations to Victoria
for being accepted in the
Local Paralympics
representing the Polar Bears Weltaone, We;;zlreauy prondio

Swimming Club!! Jo & Andrea J
The Travel Trainers

Congratulations to Mrs Kagalwala and Mr
Morrison who were both nominated for
|\ Apprentice of the Year at Blackpool & the
Fylde's student of the year awards
ceremony last week. They were both
nominated by Amy Tapliss our Skills
Coach from B&FC for their dedication to
the role and to the children that they work
with. Mr Morrison then went on to WIN
apprentice student of the year, what an
amazing achievement. A huge well done
to you both from everyone at PCA, we are
incredibly proud of youl.




You’re Invited! Vo

We are excited to announce that Dough-on-the-Go will be
running a pop-up restaurant serving delicious Pizzas cooked in
our very own pizza oven on
Thursday 10th July, from 4:30pm to 5:30pm,
at Park Community Academy
ahead of the evening performance of ‘Follow the Road’.

Come along and enjoy a delicious meal before the show!
Reservations are essential as we are unfortunately unable
to accommodate walk-ins.

To book your table, please contact
The Oracle on 01253 478192.

We look forward to welcoming you!




